
From the Regius ::?rofessor of Hedicine, Oxford. 

2, October, 1914. 

Dear Garrison, 

I send for the Library a photograph of the indenture of 
my uncle, Edward Osler, to a surgeon,,which will be interestin~ if 
you have not got anything of the smne character. They are not vecy 
~ommon. 

~7ith kind regards to the Surgeon General. 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 


